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“Amaze, Excite, Inspire” 

Dear All, 

What a whirlwind of a term!  It would be so sad to 

remember it  by the last few days of increasing 

COVID numbers and multiple PCR tests. 

This term has been full of fun and learning, 

friendship and exploring new things. I have asked 

each class to share a snippet of what classes have 

been up to  which I hope you enjoy and celebrate 

with your child.  

The children at Langley Fitzurse have been 

fantastic—quickly settling into a new school year 

and welcoming the new members of the school 

community.  They have definitely demonstrating this 

term’s value in action of Friendship, as well as being 

focussed on acquiring new knowledge and growing 

in so many ways.  

I wish you all a very safe and ‘recharging’ half term. 

For those children who are not in school at the 

moment, we are missing you and look forward to 

seeing you on 1st November. 

Thank you once again for your continuing support. 

Karen Winterburn 

Executive Headteacher 

Lost Property 

We do seem to have acquired a lot of 

lost property over the last 7 weeks. 

Please look in the box that will be at the 

front of school if your child has mis-

placed anything. 

Thank you 

New Arrangements for Ordering 

School Dinners 

From Monday 1 November, we will have 

a new company called Aspens providing 

our school dinners.  Don’t worry—they 

will still be produced in school, and the 

company is keen for parents to try their 

food—watch this space! 

Instead of completing a form each week 

to order your child’s lunches, you will 

need to log onto  

https://select.aspens-services.com  

You will be able to order your child’s 

meals a day, a week or even a month in 

advance, as well as paying for them 

online if your child is in KS2. 

You will need to complete the 

registration process, which is very 

straightforward.  Watch out for an email 

later today giving you the school code 

plus your child’s individual code.  Please 

make sure you have done this before 

Monday 1 November. 

Don’t worry if you have any problems -

Aspens will be on hand to help on Day 

1! 

Draycot Pilgrimage for COP26 

A challenge to walk between all the Draycot  

Benefice churches during half term week—a total 

distance of 12 miles.  The aim of the pilgrimage is to 

reflect on, pray about and witness to the need for 

decisive action from leaders, governments, industry 

and peoples to reduce and ameliorate Climate 

Change and its disastrous effects on this and future 

generations.  For more info, contact Rev Mark on 

drmarksidl@gmail.com 



PTA Welcome 
 
Hi, I'm the new chair for the PTA - Kat Baskerville, mum of Tabitha in Hercules and as a welcome 
we're going to send home a pack of smarties in each book bag after half term. We'd like to ask 
you to have a check in those hard to reach spaces for any loose change and pop any unwanted 
coins back into the tubes and return them to us as apparently now we've moved almost cashless, 
we are hoarding coins at home! Please could these be returned by Friday 12

th
 November. 

 
I'd like to introduce Natasha Haliwell as the new Treasurer, mum of William, Charlie and George, 
who has kindly taken on the role from Vicky Stuart, mum of Erin, who has done an amazing job 
previously. I'd also like to put out an ask for someone to fill the role of secretary - I've been doing 
this for the past year and it is a lovely position which involves taking the notes from the meetings 
and organising dates for those meetings. We'd also like volunteers to be parent reps for each 
class as a go between to share information with the parents and the PTA.  
 
I would also like to put a date in the diary for a film night for the children on Friday 12th Novem-
ber - watch this space for more details as Covid restrictions may change our current plans. 
 
I’d also like to say a massive thank you to Amy Tayler, mum of Lola, our Chair who has been run-
ning the PTA so efficiently and with such enthusiasm she is going to be greatly missed and I am 
very thankful that she is going to be by my side this year handing over. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday 4

th
 November at 7:30 on zoom with the hope that we 

can meet face to face soon.  The minutes of our recent AGM will be sent out with this newsletter. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to email me on PTA-
chair@lfssq.wilts.sch.uk  
 
 

 

 

Values in Action 

This term we focused on the value of FRIENDSHIP 

‘Let us help each other to love others and do good’     Hebrews 10:24 

 

 
 

 

 
Friendship is about trust and kindness, sharing and caring. It is a key value that enables our 
school vision to become reality, helping pupils to be happy and confident, and recognised by 
parents and visitors in our friendly, family feel. 

 

Talk together at home about what YOU have learned about the value of Friendship this term? 

Loving God, bless our lives with the gift of friendship. 

For those who have chosen to be our friends we are grateful. 

Let our love, respect and care for each other flourish. 

Make us good friends, people who are loyal, caring and ready to forgive. 

Amen. 
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